
Subject: Rafaello's Letter of Support
From: Ryan Ferguson <ryan.ferguson@lacity.org>
Date: 08/02/2017 12:26 PM
To: Lorena Parker <lparker@sanpedrobid.com>
CC: David Anthony Roberts <david.a.roberts@lacity.org>

Hey Lorena,

Hope your week is going well. 

Just wanted to confirm that the board voted this morning to issue a letter of
support for CUB and parking variance for the new Rafaello's location. Please
advise. 

Best,

Ryan Ferguson
--
Ryan Ferguson
San Pedro Field Deputy
Office of Councilman Joe Buscaino, 15th District
City of Los Angeles
310.732.4515
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